
Pastor: Father Larry Morrison    
fr.larry@ourladyoftahoe.org 
  
Office Manager: Susan Marschner   
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org  
 

Saturday: 5pm | Sunday: 8am & 11:30am  
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday: 11:30am 
Confession: Wednesday at 11am or by 
appointment  
Baptisms and Marriages: Contact the parish 
during  business hours,  M-F, 9am - 3pm  
or visit our website: www.ourladyoftahoe.org 
1 Elk Point Rd. |  PO Box 115  | Zephyr Cove, NV 
89448 
Phone: 775-588-2080  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/
ourladyoftahoe  

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 

Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic Church 

 

Honor her for all that 
her hands have done, 
and let her works bring 
her praise at the city gate. 
 
Proverbs 31:31 

 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
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May is traditionally the Month of Mary Our 
Mother. “All graces given by God pass through 
the Blessed Mother.” (St. Padre Pio) We pray 
for all women who suffer the pain of Post-
Abortion Syndrome. May they receive the grace 
from God through Mary to reach out for 
healing. Please find out more about us 
at https://www.highdesertcatholic.org/. Click 
on Our Works, scroll down, click on Project 
Rachel. Contact our confidential, non-
judgmental help line 775-324-4325 or 
email KarenM@Catholicreno.org to take 
advantage of valuable resources. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Safe Environment Office Contact Information 
safeenvironment@catholicreno.org  (English and Spanish) 

775-326-9445 English 
775-326-9420 Spanish 

Report Abuse Victim’s Assistant Coordinator 844-669-8911 

That time of the year is just around the corner where fun and 
comradery are experienced and enjoyed by everyone volunteering 
to work the parking lot fundraiser. If you like meeting new people 
from everywhere, this is the place for you. Most importantly, you 
can feel the joy of being a disciple for your church. Volunteers are 
needed for the weekends starting from Memorial Day weekend 
(Saturday, May 27, 2023) through Labor Day weekend (Sunday, 
September 3, 2023). No Sundays/Mondays except on the holiday 
weekends. It will be a 3-hour shift. The hours for the holidays will 
be longer to accommodate the visitors. See Cora or call her at 661-
917-7330. If you are not able to volunteer, donations are most 
welcome. Your support is greatly appreciated! 

Isidore has become the patron of farmers and rural communities. In 
particular, he is the patron of Madrid, Spain, and of the United States 
National Rural Life Conference. When he was barely old enough to wield a 
hoe, Isidore entered the service of John de Vergas, a wealthy landowner 
from Madrid, and worked faithfully on his estate outside the city for the 
rest of his life. He married a young woman as simple and upright as 
himself who also became a saint—Maria de la Cabeza. They had one son, 
who died as a child. Isidore had deep religious instincts. He rose early in 
the morning to go to church and spent many a holiday devoutly visiting 
the churches of Madrid and surrounding areas. All day long, as he walked 
behind the plow, he communed with God. His devotion, one might say, 
became a problem, for his fellow workers sometimes complained that he 
often showed up late because of lingering in church too long. He was 
known for his love of the poor, and there are accounts of Isidore’s 
supplying them miraculously with food. He had a great concern for the 
proper treatment of animals. He died May 15, 1130, and was declared a 
saint in 1622, with Saints Ignatius of Loyola, Francis Xavier, Teresa of 
Avila, and Philip Neri. Together, the group is known in Spain as “the five 
saints.” Reflection - Many implications can be found in a simple laborer 
achieving sainthood: Physical labor has dignity; sainthood does not stem 
from status; contemplation does not depend on learning; the simple life is 
conducive to holiness and happiness. Legends about angel helpers and 
mysterious oxen indicate that his work was not neglected and his duties 
did not go unfulfilled. Perhaps the truth which emerges is this: If you have 
your spiritual self in order, your earthly commitments will fall into order 
also. “[S]eek first the kingdom [of God] and his righteousness,” said the 
carpenter from Nazareth, “and all these things will be given you 
besides” (Matthew 6:33). 
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Mass Intentions 
 
Saturday 13 5pm  Maria Bunker     The DePasquale Family 
Sunday 14 8am  Intentions of OLT Parishioners  Pro Populo  
Sunday 14 11:30am Suzi VanCamp     Chris Thomas 
Wednesday 17 11:30am       
Thursday 18 11:30am 
Friday  19 11:30am         

As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in the name of Mary, Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic community welcomes and 
embraces all those who come to us. With guidance of the Holy Spirit, through worship, the sacraments, and 
loving service, we provide for one another’s spiritual and material needs. In being so nourished, we reach 
out in faith to serve the larger community.  

Eucharistic Prayer #10 – The Mystery of Faith 

“When we eat this Bread and drink this Cup, we 
proclaim your death, O Lord, until you come 

again.” Excerpt from the Roman Missal 

After the words of Consecration, the priest will 
proclaim The Mystery of Faith. However, when the 
priest proclaims those words, he isn’t inviting 
the people to say what the mystery of faith is. 
Rather, he is declaring that the Mystery of Faith 
is present here and now; he is speaking of the 
Eucharist on the altar. The Eucharist is the 
mystery of our faith. The response we make is 
our belief in what that means for us: That 
Christ’s sacrifice and our participation in it 
through the Eucharist brings us life. How are you 
participating in the death and resurrection of 
Christ at this moment in your life? 

Applications are now being accepted for the Women’s 
Guild’s $2,500 annual college scholarship and the $5,000 
per semester foundation scholarship. The deadline for 
submission is Monday, May 15th, at 5pm. Applicants must 
have a minimum 3.0 GPA and be a member of the OLOT 
Parish. Those interested can contact Susan in the parish 
office Monday through Friday from 9am to 3pm.  

If you haven't yet checked out our morning bible study, 
please consider doing so. It is a time of fellowship, fun 
and learning — growing through the sharing and 
understanding of God's word. In the present chapter, 
we embark on a deeply meaningful journey with: What 
We Believe: The Beauty of the Catholic Faith. We invite 
everyone to join us on this journey. Please contact 
Janine Nyre: janinenyre@comcast.net or 775-339-1961 
or simply leave your contact information with Susan 
Marschner in the parish office.       

Offertory Updates...The collection on April 23 came to 
$4,050.00, and on April 30, $3,288.00. Last weekend’s 
collection was $3,018.00 and the special second collection 
that will benefit Catholic Home Missions came to 
$1,330.00. Our heartfelt gratitude goes out to everybody 
for your cheerful giving and steadfast support of Our Lady 
of Tahoe! 
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Plan a Gift that Works for You 
 

Charitable Bequest: Leave a portion of 

your estate such as cash or stock to Our Lady 
of Tahoe in your will.  
 

Appreciated Securities: Donating stock 

is a simple, smart way to give. Email us at  
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for account  
transfer information. 
 

IRA QCD: If you are 70 1/2 or older, ask 

your professional advisor if giving directly 
from your IRA is a tax-wise way for you to 
give.  
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